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October 12, 2017 
 
 
 

Suspension of Additional Truck Tag Applications under Interim Truck Tag Policy 
 
 
This Bulletin is notice to all stakeholders that during the final phase of the Office of the BC Container 
Trucking Commissioner’s (OBCCTC) Truck Tag System Consultation process and the development of a 
new Truck Tag System Policy, unsolicited applications for additional Truck Tags under the OBCCTC’s 
Interim Truck Tag Policy will not be accepted. 

 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 
 
 
Michael Crawford 
Deputy Commissioner 


